
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

FM Term 2 Positive Behaviour Reward 
 

1st June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Our ‘reward for positive behaviour activity’ will take place this Tuesday 5th June2018 at The Wharf 
Restaurant, Merimbula. Students who have consistently demonstrated positive behaviour throughout 
the term are invited to attend lunch with Mr Morris and Mrs Shearer followed by fishing activities at 
Spencer Park or movie time back at school depending on the weather. 
  
There is no cost for the excursion and students will be travelling by car with Mr Morris and Mrs 
Shearer. 
 
Please return the permission slip to Mr Morris on Monday 4th June if you would like your child to attend 
this excursion. 
 
 
 
Craig Morris 
 
 

 

FM Term 2 Positive Behaviour Reward 
(Please return to Mr Morris by Monday 4th June) 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________ to participate in the Term 2 Positive Behaviour 
Reward Excursion on Tuesday the 5th of June. 
 
I understand that I my child will be travelling by car with Mr Morris to The Wharf Restaurant and 
Spencer Park. 
 
In the event of injury or illness, I authorise the seeking of such medical assistance on my behalf that my 
child may require. 
 
Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   
 
  _________________________________        __________________________________________ ________________________ 
   Name (Parent/Caregiver)      Signature (Parent/Caregiver)   Date 


